
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TARIFF CHANGE 
Para más información, llame al 888-225-2611. 

 

On October 24, 2023, in Docket UE-230877, Pacific Power submitted a filing with the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (UTC) to propose tariff amendments that would: (1) limit damages arising 
out of the Company’s provision of electric services to actual economic damages; (2) exclude a-typical damages 
(including special, non-economic, punitive, incidental, indirect, or consequential); (3) only apply prospectively, 
and for actions arising out of the provision of electric service; and (4) not apply where state law otherwise 
disallows the limitation. 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
The UTC will be reviewing and evaluating the merits of our filing. Based on the results of the investigation and 
stakeholder advocacy, the UTC will decide whether to approve the request. You have the opportunity to 
comment on this filing as described below.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 
PacifiCorp customers can comment to the UTC in several ways, including calling into a public comment 
hearing.  You can participate in this meeting via Zoom or telephone. Public participation is a critical part of the 
decision making process. The UTC considers the impacts on customers and their families as they make a 
decision. 
 

Date and Time: Tuesday, June 20, 2024, at 6 p.m. 
Zoom: https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/82868764338?pwd=Y3N9wWb1kbDoGRLGLyMKv8iu9qdwVU.1 
Call-in Number: (253) 215-8782 
Meeting ID: 828 6876 4338 
Passcode: 629441 
 

If you would like to participate in the hearing or if you have questions about the process, please contact the 
UTC Consumer Protection Section at 1-888-333-9882 or comments@utc.wa.gov at least one day before the 
hearing. The UTC will provide you with additional information and sign you into the hearing. However, you 
can still participate in the hearing if you do not call in advance. Please remember to mute your Zoom or 
telephone connection as everyone in the hearing will be able to hear you, and only come off mute when you 
are called on to speak. 
 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 
In addition to the public hearing listed above, you can also submit comments to the UTC by the following 
methods.   
 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Online comment form: https://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/submit-comment 
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
Mail: P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504 
 

Please include your name, the name of the company (PacifiCorp), a description of this filing, and the docket 
number UE-230877, and a contact method if you would like to receive more information about this filing. 
 

The UTC is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you need 
reasonable accommodation to participate in the public comment hearing, please contact the Commission at:  
888-333-9882 or comments@utc.wa.gov at least one week before the public comment hearing. 

For more information or to contact Pacific Power, please call us toll free at 1-888-221-7070 or write to: 
Pacific Power 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
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